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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

April 2, 2001

TO:


JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT
LOCAL

As reported in a prior Legislative Brief, nine cities and the County of Los Angeles have been asked to approve a joint powers agreement (JPA) for the Interim West San Gabriel Valley Transportation Zone and provide funding for a study of the Zone.  Shown below is the action that each of these agencies has taken to date:

	Agency
	Action

	Alhambra
	Scheduled to be considered by City Council 4/9.

	Montebello
	No information.

	Monterey Park
	City Council approved JPA and funding on 3/21.

	Pasadena
	Approved by Transportation Committee.  Scheduled to be considered by City Council on 4/2.

	Rosemead
	City Council voted to receive and file the report but took no action to either approve or disapprove JPA.

	San Gabriel
	Scheduled to be considered by City Council on 4/3.

	San Marino
	Scheduled to be considered by City Council on 4/11.

	Sierra Madre
	City Council approved JPA and funding on 3/26.

	South Pasadena
	Scheduled to be considered by City Council on 4/4.

	Los Angeles County
	Has not yet been scheduled for consideration by the Board of Supervisors.


If you should have any questions, please call Jody Litvak at 213/922-2820 or Claudette A. Moody at 213/922-2237.
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